
                                                          Town of Sturbridge 

                                                          Sturbridge Tourist Association 

                                                          Meeting Minutes 

                                                          Sept 8,2010 

                                                          Sturbridge Senior Center 6:45 PM 

 

 

Present: Kevin MacConnell, Brian Amedy, Joni Light, Dick Vaughn, absent Michael Harrington  

Prisilla Gimas and Chris Rovezzi 

The meeting was called to order at 6:45pm 

 

Minutes: The minutes from the August meeting were read. Brian Amedy made a motion to 

accept as written with Joni Light seconded. The vote was 4-0 in favor. 

 

Treasurer Update: Joni Light reported there was no change from the previous report as there 

were no new bills. There was a discussion about invoices which are presented to her for 

payment. Both Dick and Brian stated what is approved is what we expect to be billed and we are 

not responsible for any overbills above what is approved. The parties involved should come back 

to the board for additional funds. 

 

Old Business: No old business 

 

New Business: The Merchants of Sturbridge group was to make a proposal for funds for their 

2011 Feast & Fire event however Dick received a call from Tom Creamer and they were not 

ready at this time. Will schedule for October meeting. Kevin MacConnell reported this year there 

would be no Fiskdale Fest as the organizers of last years event  unfortunately did not have time 

this year.Dick mentioned Prisilla's new job which would make her unavailable for Wed night 

meetings therefore it was agreed to see if Tuesday's would be a better alternative. He will advise. 

 

Motion by Brian to adjourn and seconded by Dick 

 

Meeting adjourned 7.20 pm. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Brian Amedy 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



  

 

 


